
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

23/03/2022 

MRS Joy Clark 
117 Prince Alfred Parade ST 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/0246 - 120 Prince Alfred Parade NEWPORT NSW 2106 

We would like to submit a request for removal of the figs located in Florence Park, Newport. 
We are worried about the growth of the roots for safety reasons - first of all the nearness to the 
road and having to bypass safely when walking to the park. Secondly, with the huge rains we 
continue to experience, we are worried that the roots will get into the stormwater drains and 
cause damage to our park and the waterway. 
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